
 

 

 
Recipient of the 2022 Robert L. Sackheim Engineering, 

Science, & Math Scholarship 

The recipient of the 2022 Robert L. Sackheim Engineering, Science, & Math 

Scholarship is Charles Smith. The $1000 scholarship is given in memory of Bob 

Sackheim, an industry giant and a former AIAA Greater Huntsville Section Chair. The 

Sackheim Scholarship promotes careers in the aerospace industry by encouraging 

students to pursue related engineering or science degrees. 

There are many well-qualified candidates who apply for this scholarship each year. All 

applications are thoroughly reviewed by a panel of judges from our AIAA GHS 

membership. We commend each of the applicants for their academic achievements 

and wish them the best in their future endeavors. 

We would also like to thank the judges for their time and effort.

  

 

2022 recipient: Charles Smith 

Mr. Smith, a 2022 graduate of Sparkman High 

School in Harvest, Alabama, has maintained a 

3.88 GPA while playing tuba in the band and 

serving as stage manager for the theater at 

Sparkman. Mr. Smith is in Sparkman High School's 

ACT 30+ Club, the National Honor Society, the 

leadership team of the Sparkman High School First 

Priority, and the youth leadership team of the 

Madison Church of Christ. As an Eagle Scout 

candidate, he has helped the community through 

service projects such as building a large deck for a local food bank. Mr. Smith 

plans to attend Auburn University where he will pursue a degree in aerospace 

engineering. 

Congratulations to Mr. Smith! We wish him great success at Auburn! 

Kind regards, 

Robin Osborne 

Pre-College Outreach Director 

American Institute of Aeronautics and Astronautics 

Greater Huntsville Section 

 


